
 
 

Northrop Grumman Corporation 
2980 Fairview Park Drive 
Falls Church, VA 22042-4511 
 
northropgrumman.com 

 

March 18 Community Meeting Invitation: Park Soil Remedy 

 

February 28, 2020 

Dear Fellow Resident, 

On Wednesday, March 18, 2020, Northrop Grumman will host a community update 
meeting beginning at 6 p.m. at the Bethpage Community Center, 103 Grumman Rd. 
West, Bethpage, N.Y. 11714. We have also invited NYSDEC Project Manager Jason 
Pelton and New York State Department of Health Project Manager James Sullivan to 
attend this update. 

Our Phase 1 work, which began in March 2019 and covered the construction of our 
treatment system in the ball field at the Bethpage Community Park, is now complete.  
We are ready to commence Phase 2 and we will describe the next phase of our New 
York State Department of Environmental Conservation-approved project plan to 
remediate specific areas of soil in the ball field. Northrop Grumman continues, as it has 
done for several decades, to work in close coordination with the U.S. Navy and federal, 
state and local environmental and health authorities to address legacy environmental 
conditions in the area. You can learn more about our project at 
www.northropgrumman.com/bethpage. 

Please contact me anytime at (516) 754-2645, (321) 361-2363 or via email at 
dianne.baumert‐moyik@ngc.com, if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Dianne Baumert-Moyik 
Senior Manager, Public Relations 
dianne.baumert-moyik@ngc.com 
p: 321 361 2363 | c: 516 754 2645 
2000 NASA Blvd W M/S K01020 
Melbourne, Fla 32904 
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